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Date: 9th April 2024 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

This is for the information of all concerned that classes at The Calcutta 

School of Music shall remain suspended on Thursday 11th April 2024 

on the occasion of Id Ul Fitr and NOT on Wednesday 10th April 2024 as 

per our previous announcement. All classes shall be held as per schedule 

on Wednesday 10th April 2024. 

 
 

 

 

Ashis K. Bhattacharya 

Secretary 
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